Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Newsome, Kaitlyn

Sent: Sunday, July 4, 2021 3:42 PM

To: SWD_Waste; SWD_Air

Subject: Fw: Hillsborough Southeast County Landfill Leachate Evaporator Update

From: Spradlin, Kollan <KSpradlin@scsengineers.com>

Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 12:12 PM

To: Dertien, Joe <Joe.Dertien@dep.state.fl.us>; Ciaravella, Philip <Philip.Ciaravella@FloridaDEP.gov>; Madden, Melissa
<Melissa.Madden@FloridaDEP.gov>; Newsome, Kaitlyn <Kaitlyn.Newsome@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Ruiz, Larry <RuizLE@hillsboroughcounty.org>; Cooper, Dan <DCooper@SCSEngineers.com>; Curtis, Bob
<BCurtis@scsengineers.com>

Subject: Hillsborough Southeast County Landfill Leachate Evaporator Update

All,

We wanted to provide a courtesy notification that the Hillsborough County Solid Waste Management Division expects to
begin processing small quantities of leachate at the Southeast County Landfill (SCLF) Leachate Evaporator Facility (LEF)
within the next few weeks as part of scheduled startup activities. The evaporator vendor and the County are still
completing construction activities, testing, and commissioning the new enclosed flare and the leachate evaporator. We
do not anticipate full scale operation until at least late August 2021. Throughout this process and during operation, the
County will adhere to the Solid Waste Operations and Title V permit requirements.

Please feel free to call me at 813-955-4906 should you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Kollan

Kollan Spradlin, PE, CHMM

Senior Project Professional

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102

Tampa, Florida 33619

813-804-6706 (W)

813-955-4906 (C)

KSpradlin@scsengineers.com

Driven by Client Success

Www.scsengineers.com

Please note that | will be primarily working remotely through 2021. The best way to reach me is my cell phone.




